
IL B 
STAR BROADCASTING COMPANY, INC. 

100 PAUL BUILDING 

UTICA 2, NEW YORK 

ABC RADIO NETWORK 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 
1 420 Columbia Drive, PTE 

Albuquerque, New Mexico 

1000 WATTS - 1310 KC. 

12/27/77 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

Delighted to confirm your reception of WTLB on Monday, 
December 16, 1957 when we broadcast the special DX program at 
4 A.M. 

We have re 
good reception of 
interest and your 
luck in your dial 

TM/sn 

ceived many letters from distant places indicating 
our facilities. We appreciate very much your 
taking the time to drop us a note. Lots of 

ing as a member of the National Radio Club. 

Best regards. 

Cordi all 

fie ¿O 
' Phómas E. Martin 
Vice President 
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